
IMPORTANT UPDATES

Dear all,
We've been committed to evolving our brand and we have some exciting news to share with
you.

We have our new website with an updated brand and detailed services, you can visit it
HERE

We have now changed our email addresses. This means that if you need to contact
me, my new address is malisa@mbooks.com.au and if you need to contact Yolandi,
you can do it at yolandi@mbooks.com.au

Last but not least, we're sadly saying goodbye to Anjuli wishing her all the best and
welcoming our new bookkeeper Michele Martin.
She has experience as a Financial and Business Operation Manager and You can find
her at bookkeeper@mbooks.com.au

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to answer this email and keep in touch.
Kind regards,

Malisa
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